
Each Friday morning, we have
been holding our reading cafe in
classrooms where the children

have the opportunity to look at a
range of different genre of books
and are able to take them home

if they wish. 

Thank you to those who have
been reading with their child and

recording it in their reading
record. It’s great to see how

much some are enjoying their
books!
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